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4603 Coliseum Blvd. • Alexandria, LA 71303 • www.holysaviormenard.com

COMMIT OR CONTACT

BASEBALL BASKETBALL
CROSS COUNTRY/

TRACK
FOOTBALL SOCCER SOFTBALL

STUDENT

LEADERSHIP
SWIM TENNIS

THEATER

& ARTS

$7,500

1 exclusive advertising
opportunity

10 advertising opportunities

4 all sport season passes

Exclusive logo placement
in weekly school & alumni
newsletter

Website & social media
recognition

1/2 page yearbook ad

1/2 page ad in theater
program

1/2 page ad in
homecoming program

*Premier platinum sponsorships must

commit to a 3 year sponsorship

TO GIVE
ONLINE

HOLY SAVIOR MENARD
BUSINESS SPONSORSHIP PROGRAM

PHONE: EMAIL:

COMPANY:

NAME:

ADDRESS:

CONTACT:

Lynn Roy

Institutional Advancement Director

318.445.8233

lroy@holysaviormenard.com

YOUR ADVERTISEMENT VIEWED BY....

POSITION: ENCLOSED CHECK #:

CHOOSE SPONSORSHIP LEVEL

CHOOSE TARGET AUDIENCE

10 advertising opportunities

2 all sport season passes

Website & social media
recognition

1/2 page yearbook ad

6 advertising opportunities

1 all sport season pass

Logo placement in weekly
school & alumni newsletter

Website & social media
recognition

3 advertising opportunities

1 all sport season pass

Website recognition

1 advertising opportunity

Sponsor name in weekly
school & alumni newsletter

Website recognition

Recognition in yearbook

gold

Logo placement in weekly
school & alumni newsletter

Logo placement in weekly
school & alumni newsletter

Ad in football program

Ad in football program

platinumPREMIER
PLATINUM

green silver

15 25 100 500 1000
VARSITY

& JR HIGH
SPORTS

CLUBS
& GROUPS

HOME
GAMES &
PLAYOFFS

STUDENTS
& VISITORS

PARENTS
& FAMILIES

PREMIER PLATINUM PLATINUM GOLD GREEN SILVER

CHOOSE LEVEL OF SPONSORSHIP



4603 Coliseum Blvd. • Alexandria, LA 71303 • www.holysaviormenard.com

COMMIT OR CONTACT

goldplatinumPREMIER
PLATINUM

green silver

4 all sport season passes

1/2 page yearbook ad

1/2 page ad in theater
program

$7,500

TO GIVE
ONLINE

CONTACT:

Lynn Roy

Institutional Advancement Director

318.445.8233

lroy@holysaviormenard.com

YOUR ADVERTISEMENT VIEWED BY....

2 all sport season passes

1/2 page yearbook ad

2 tickets to school play 2 tickets to school play

1 all sport season pass 1 ticket to school play

4 tickets to school play

Website & Social Media
recognition

School & Alumni
Newsletter recognition

Recognition at all HSM
athletic events

4 tickets to school play

Website & Social Media
recognition

School & Alumni
Newsletter recognition

4 reserved seats at 
senior or 8th grade Mass
with parking

4 reserved seats at
senior or 8th grade Mass
with parking

1 all sport season pass 

Recognition in yearbook

Website and Social Media
recognition

School and Alumni
Newsletter recognition

Recognition at all HSM
athletic events

CHOOSE LEVEL OF SPONSORSHIP

PREMIER PLATINUM PLATINUM GOLD GREEN SILVER

CHOOSE SPONSORSHIP LEVEL

PHONE: EMAIL:

FAMILY NAME:

ADDRESS:

ENCLOSED CHECK #:

4 reserved seats at
senior or 8th grade Mass
with parking

Website & Social Media
recognition

Website & Social Media
recognition

School & Alumni
Newsletter recognition

School & Alumni
Newsletter recognition

Recognition at football,
soccer and basketball games

Recognition at football,
soccer and basketball games

Recognition at football,
soccer and basketball games

15 25 100 500 1000
VARSITY

& JR HIGH
SPORTS

CLUBS
& GROUPS

HOME
GAMES &
PLAYOFFS

STUDENTS
& VISITORS

PARENTS
& FAMILIES


